
 

19th April 2021 

To Parents/Carers of Year 8 Pupils – HPV Vaccinations 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Immunisation team will be coming in to school this half term to carry out the HPV 

Vaccinations. These vaccinations are for both Year 8 Boys and Girls and will be carried out in 

school during a session arranged with the team. 

This is a really important vaccination that protects all children again Human Papillomavirus 
related cancers. An important leaflet has been uploaded to the website and which you can 
access by clicking on the following links. 

• HPV Leaflet 

So that your child can have the vaccine please can you complete the consent form as soon as 
possible. This is an electronic form and it is simple to use. Please access the link included on 
the following page 

Please complete this form whether you want to give consent or not. This will ensure your 
wishes are known and will save the team calling you again about this. 

If you have any questions about the vaccine or have difficulty using the forms, please do not 
contact school, but instead contact the immunisation team 

Immunisation team 07920 182032 or email SAIS@nottshc.nhs.uk  

Kind regards 

 
 
Mrs T Coulson 
Operations 
  

https://www.medenschool.co.uk/data/letters/files/HPV_Vaccination_leaflet.pdf


 


